
 

 

Greater Manchester Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 

Date:  10 September 2024 

Subject:  NHS Greater Manchester Chief Executive’s Update 

Report of: Mark Fisher, Chief Executive and Paul Lynch, Director of Strategy and  

  Planning, NHS Greater Manchester. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Purpose of Report 

The presentation (Appendix 1) serves as a statement of intent, outlining the significant 

challenges facing the health and care system in Greater Manchester, including a 

substantial financial deficit. It emphasises the need for a new approach to service delivery 

and announces a collaborative partnership with NHS England to develop a comprehensive 

improvement plan. Additionally, the report introduces the Fit the Future engagement plan, 

which aims to involve stakeholders and the public in decision-making, ensuring that the 

proposed changes are aligned with the needs of the community. 

Recommendations: 

Members are asked to receive and note the presentation. 

Contact Officers 

Jenny Hollamby, Senior Governance & Scrutiny Officer, GMCA 

Jenny.hollamby@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 
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